
 

    

**IMPORTANT NOTICE** Cyber incident 
We are very sorry to report that the QR code on the High Tea  poster has 
been compromised. Please do not use the QR code to purchase tickets. 
 
If you have used the QR code to purchase tickets and have NOT received 
email confirmation regarding your ticket purchase from Hope House (email 
will be from events@hopehousehospice.com), please: 

1. contact your credit card company to let them know of the potential fraud 
 

2. contact York Region Police - we have been advised to refer you to the 
YRP website and fill out a report: https://www.yrp.ca/en/online-
reporting/Report-a-Crime.asp Scroll down to Identity Theft/Fraud and 
fill out the online report. 
 

3. contact Heidi Bonner, Executive Director 905-727-6815 x222 or 
h.bonner@hopehousehospice.com 
 

Note: this pertains ONLY to use of QR code contained on the Hats Hearts & Tea 
High Tea for Hope House poster. 
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